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     MEMO 

 

     To:  Cycling Advisory Committee  
      
     From:  Daniel Hall 

Program Manager Active Transportation 
Transportation Planning & Design 

 
     Date:  July 14, 2021 
 
     Re:  2021 Cycling Project Updates 
 
 

Fanshawe Park Road – Medway Creek to Adelaide 
This project to rehabilitate the in-boulevard bike lanes, improve accessibility at bus 
stops and intersections, and reconfigure the road cross-section to ensure a continuous 
bike lane is in the process of being awarded to the successful contractor.  
 
Construction is expected to start in August and be substantially complete before the end 
of 2021. *The section from North Centre Rd to North Centre Rd will be completed in 
2022 through the Fanshawe Park & Richmond Intersection Upgrades* 
 

Ridout and Commissioners Protected Intersection 
This project to fill in the gap in the Ridout/ Upper Queens bike lane will also provide 
protection for people on bikes navigating the Ridout & Commissioners intersection. It 
will also include new signals and accessibility improvements. The design is currently 
receiving bids from contractors - the contractor will be selected in early August. 
 
Construction will start in Aug/ Sep and be substantially complete by December. 
 

Brydges/ Wavell – Highbury to Clarke, Saskatoon – Dundas to Wavell 
This project will add bike lanes on Brydges/ Wavell from Highbury to Hale and on 
Saskatoon from Dundas to Wavell, and add protected bike lanes on Wavell from Hale to 
Clarke. It will also include two protected intersections at Hale and Saskatoon. The 
design is almost complete and will receive bids from contractors in the coming weeks.  
 
Construction will start in September and be substantially complete before the end of 
2021. 
 
Regards, 
Daniel Hall 
 
c:  Doug Macrae, Director, Transportation and Mobility 
 Garfield Dales, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design 


